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MEMOMNDUM

To: Dr. Jim Lidstone
Chair, Dept. of Kinesiology

From: Dr. Cheryl Kish C+'K^:-*
Interim Dean, SOHS

Re: Deactivation of EdS Degree in Healttr & physical Education

Date: October I 1, 2005

As I was out of town on an accreditation visit last week, this is my first opportunity to report that the
Graduate Committee of the SOHS unanimously supported the deactivaii6n of n6 eOS in Health &
Physical Education. The meeting on Friday September 30r, was set to deal with the business for
the nunsing Program so a unanimous vote was received there and I communicated with Jude
Hirsch and Chesley Mercado, the non-nursing commiftee members ttrat aftemoon, and shared with
them the proposaf for deactivation and asked that trey vote by email, hoping to get this to gre
Academic Govemance Committee in time for theii October meeting. Boih Or. Hiscn and Dr.
Mercado voted in favorof deactivation; therefore, lhere was a consensus vote by the SOHS
Graduate Committee.

We did not make the October Academic Goveman@ meeting but are scheduled for the November
4t' meeting. I am sending Tanya Goefte copies of ttre minutes reflecting the votes.
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